
 
 

 
 
 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
for the City Council Meeting of November 14, 2017 

 

 
DATE: November 6, 2017 

 
TO: Margie C. Rose, City Manager 

 
FROM: Dan Grimsbo, Executive Director of Water Utilities 
 DanG@cctexas.com 
 361-826-1689 

 

 

UPDATE TO CITY COUNCIL 

Drought Contingency Plan Discussion and Recommendations  
 
 

 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

 

Name Title/Position Department 

1. Esteban Ramos   Water Resource Manager    Water Utilities Department  
2. Gabriel Ramirez  Asst. Director for Water Quality/Treatment    Water Utilities Dept. 
3. 

 
 
 

 
 

BACKGROUND  : 
 
On October 17, 2017 the Mayor requested staff to reexamine the current Drought Contingency Plan in 
order to make adjustments in regards to current water supply conditions.  
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